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We are so pleased to announce that you spent a total of £737 on book 

at our book fair last week giving the school an outstanding £185 to 

spend on books for the school!!  Thank you so much and I hope you got 

some great presents for Christmas. 

We loved the book fair so much that we have booked them in again for 

World Book week in March. Start saving!!  

 

We raised £200 this year from the  

non uniform day and cake sales. 

£60 has been sent to Link to Hope for their Shoebox appeal and £140 

will be sent to the Exeter charity Balloons.  

 

 These are 2 small charities that we know will use  

the money to benefit children directly. 

Thank you again for your generosity and support. 

 

 Here is the website link for Balloons. If you know a family who might 

benefit from their services please pass it on.  http://balloonscharity.co.uk/ 

  

 

 

Christmas is coming!! 

Donations of decorations (tinsel, baubles etc) 

 very welcome! 

The PTFA are currently organising Christmas trees for school.  

Look out for Mrs Bundy’s ‘Christmas Decoration House Competition’ that she will 

announce later this week.  

The children will all be making decorations and bunting to make the school feel 

festive. 

If anyone has any unwanted decorations that the school can use, please send 

them in. 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Bingo event on Friday 

night.  It was a great turn out and many people walked away with 

prizes. Thank you to Michelle Gascoigne for organising the event 

and to Mr Curnow for being our fabulous bingo caller.  
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    FRIDAY 1st DECEMBER 
BREAK THE RULES FUNDRAISER 

 

THIS Friday the PTFA are hosting a ‘Break the Rules’ day fundraiser.  

The children come to school in school uniform but they are allowed to 

‘break rules’ for one day only!! 

 

For every rule they donate a chocolate bar/bag of chocolate 

(which we will use in our chocolate Tombola at the fair)  

 

These are the rules they can break on Friday 
 

Wearing your own socks  

Juice in your water bottle 

Hair down, not tied back 

Accessorise your hair (glitter, colour) 

Wearing nail varnish 

Wearing trainers/own shoes 

Crisps at break time 

Wearing a baseball cap in class 

 

So if you buy a Xmas selection box (only £1 in most supermarkets) then 

they can break at least 5 rules!!!  

 

The school council will be on the gate to collect all donations. 

Thank you from the PTFA 

 

 The office is collecting in volunteer slips and  

order forms for the ‘Secret Gift Room’ (don’t miss out!) 

 

10 stalls have been confirmed to sell gifts/craft and we have a license 

now to sell mulled wine!   

Less than 2 weeks to go!!   
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